
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

South Railroad Street Road Closure 

On Friday, September 10, 2021, the City of Phenix City will be patching a large area in the roadway 
around the address of 1005 South Railroad Street.  There will be partial lane closures required to 
perform this work.  During this time, delays should be expected, and travel times adjusted accordingly. 
Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-
2760 with any questions. 

 


